
                          

 

 

 

April 10, 2023 

 

Neha Hoskins 

Napa County Executive Office 

 

Dear Neha, 

The Napa County Commission on Aging respectfully requests that the Napa 
County Board of Supervisors appoint Tessa Lorraine to the Commission.       

Thank you, 

 

Mary G. Palmer 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


